
 

Canadian National Society of the Deaf-Blind 
405-422 Willowdale Ave, North York, ON M2N 5B1 

cdbc.vrs@gmail.com 

August 22, 2024 

Mr. Marc Morin, 
Secretary General 
Canadian Radio-Television and Telecommunications Commission (CRTC) 

File: 1011-NOC2024-0137

Dear Mr. Morin, 

CNSDB fully supports DWCC’s request to extend the deadline for comments and replies 
on the policy for closed captioning on online streaming services. This extra time is 
urgently needed to allow members of Canada’s Deaf, Deaf-Blind, and Hard-of-Hearing 
(DDBHH) communities to express their perspectives. CNSDB respectfully ask the 
CRTC to grant this extension as soon as possible so that the voices of Canada’s 
DDBHH community can be heard.  

Sincerely,  

 
Megan McHugh, 
President 
Canadian National Society of the Deaf-Blind (CNSDB)
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